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October 28, 2020 

 

 

 

Gary Heidel 

Acting Executive Director 

Michigan State Housing Development Authority 

735 East Michigan Avenue 

PO Box 30044 

Lansing, MI  48909 

 

Re:  2021 Qualified Allocation Plan 

 

Dear Mr. Heidel: 

 

In response to your memo dated October 22, 2020, and pursuant to Section 

42(m) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended, and Section 22(b)(4) of 

P.A. 346 of 1966, as amended, I hereby approve the accompanying 2021 Qualified 

Allocation Plan pursuant to which the Low-Income Housing Tax Credit Program in 

the State of Michigan will be administered. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gretchen Whitmer 

Governor of Michigan  
 

 

 
 


